
Shadsworth Infant School Newsletter                         
Friday 7th June 2024 

 



Education is not optional! There is an expectation that children are in 

school everyday! 

 



Message from Mrs Crompton 



 



Please can we all have a final push towards our overall attendance percentage. We have had a real focus 

on keeping our attendance high, we have worked hard to come to school every day even if we don’t feel 

100%. Huge ‘WELL DONE’ to those children with attendance at 96% or above. Our attendance passports 

are looking good and children are looking forward to bringing them home in the Summer. It is really 

important that children from a young age are in good routines, then learning doesn’t fall behind, they 

maintain friendships with their friends and feel like they are wholly involved in school life!  

 

There is an expectation that children are in school everyday! Here is 

this week's attendance and lates.  

This week’s Attendance and Lates …………… 

 



 

Shadsworth Stars ... this week we have said 'Well Done' to  

 

 

 

 

 



 



 

The Cancer Bank Collection  

Please note we are only able to collect brand new items in their original packaging and label. 

Here are a few suitable items  we are collecting :- 

Soft hair brushes, dark nail varnish, hats, gloves, scarves, head bands, soft tooth brushes etc... Please 

see below flyers for other ideas.... Many thanks for your continued support! 

 

 



 

Nursery Places Available for September 2024! 

 

For enquiries, admissions or to arrange a visit, please call 01254 698002  

or email: office@shadsworthinfant.blackburn.sch.uk 

15hr Part- Time and 

30hr Full- Time Places  For more information about our Teacher led 

Available  Nursery, visit: 

https://www.shadsworthinfants.co.uk/  

mailto:office@shadsworthinfant.blackburn.sch.uk
https://www.shadsworthinfants.co.uk/
https://www.shadsworthinfants.co.uk/


 

Take a look at our Early Years Picture News                     week 

commencing 3rd June 2024 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

Take a look at our KS1 Picture News Resource              week 

commencing England  3rd June 2024 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



Breakfast Club Rule 

 

IT IS ESSENTIAL EACH TIME YOU DROP YOUR CHILD OFF AT BREAKFAST CLUB, YOU BRING YOUR CHILD 

INTO THE SCHOOL HALL, GIVE YOUR CHILD'S NAME AND MONEY TO THE MEMBER OFF STAFF SAT AT 

THE TABLE NEAR THE PATIO DOORS.   

 

PLEASE DO NOT DROP YOUR CHILD OFF AT THE SCHOOL GATES. 

 

Please can we remind you that Breakfast Club needs to be paid for daily, it is £1 per day or £4 for the 

week to be paid in advance on the Monday - Thank you 
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